
Events - Please Join Us
Neuroscience Center Reception - Join us for an informational reception for the newly created TBHC Neuros-
cience Center on Monday, July 20, 2015  in Dining Room A between 11:00am - 12:30pm. The Center is home 
to some of the most qualified and experienced neurosurgeons, neurologists, pain specialists, rehabilitation  
specialists, neuroradiologists, nurses and technicians in Brooklyn. The Center’s comprehensive, interdiscip- 
linary team provide treatments for all neurological issues, including brain and spine disorders, epilepsy,  
stroke as well as pain management. A tour of the Neurosciences Unit will take place after the event. To  
RSVP please contact Krisha R. Billini, Physician Relations Coordinator at krb9031@nyp.org or 718.250.6532.

			   New Physicians Meet & Greet - Please join Jonathan Weld, Interim President & CEO and Gary 
			   Stephens, MD, SVP & CMO for an informal lunch to welcome our new physicians on Wednesday, July 22, 	
			   2015 between 11:30am - 12:30pm in the Physician Dining Room. Please stop by and introduce yourself
			   to our new physicians!

DSRIP Town Hall - TBHC is the hospital lead in Brooklyn for the Mount Sinai PPS and will be participating in innovative projects as 
part of DSRIP (Delivery System Reform Incentive Payment.) The projects will impact patient care in the inpatient, outpatient and 
community settings with the goal of reducing preventable admissions by 25% over 5 years.  Please join TBHC leaders and  
representatives from the Mount Sinai PPS at the DSRIP Town Hall on Thursday, July 23, 2015 between 3:00pm - 5:00pm in the 
Boardroom to learn more about specific projects and implementation plans.

Announcements - Important News
Health Situation Room - The HSR is dedicated to serving The Brooklyn Hospital Center’s mission of “Keeping Brooklyn healthy” by 
assessing population health and driving innovation. By this summer, the HSR team will launch a new interactive website that will 
engage you in visualization tools and epidemiology content to improve insight into Brooklyn’s diverse neighborhoods and our dif-
ferent patient populations. (Click here for an interview with Gary Stephens, MD on HSR)

Urgent Care Launch - The Brooklyn Hospital Center is proud to announce the opening of the new ModernMD urgent care sites that will 
be coming in September. Locations include: 68 Graham Ave, 1248 Fulton Street and 916 Flatbush Ave. Stay tuned for more information.

Most Wired Award - The Brooklyn Hospital Center was one of only fifteen hospitals in NYS to receive Hospitals & Health Networks’ 
‘Most Wired’ Award for 2015. The award recognizes the hospital’s commitment to investment, infrastructure design, and direction 
for the TBHC wired network. Congratulations to all!
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Please Welcome TBHC’s NEW Practitioners
Anesthesiology
Michelle Francese, CRNA
Julissa Velasquez, PA (Pain Management)

Family Medicine
Kathleen Bernock, NP

Medicine			               
Douglas Sepkowitz, MD (Infectious Disease)
Arthi Reddy, MD

Pediatrics
Eva Mok, MD 

Radiology
Natalie Igel, MD

News & Useful Links
Physician Concierge Program 

Physician Directory

EMR Information

2015 Employee Engagement Survey

TBHC Community Physicians Web Page

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SZ381_w9eZ0&feature=youtu.be
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians/physician-referral-concierge-service
http://www.tbh.org/sites/default/files/public_pdfs/Physician_Directory_SF_rev26.pdf
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians/emr-info
http://survey.confirmit.com/wix4/p3072788894.aspx
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians

